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N E W S   R E L E A S E 

 
November 3, 2015 
 

CITY OF CUPERTINO HOLIDAY VETERANS DAY CLOSURES 
   
Cupertino, Calif. – Cupertino City offices will be closed Wednesday, November 11, 2015 in 
observance of Memorial Day. Other Cupertino City facilities will operate as follows: 
  
• The Sheriff’s Office: The West Valley Substation will be closed, though officers are on 
 patrol. For emergencies, call 9-1-1. For non-emergency officer assistance, call the Santa Clara 
County Sheriff’s Office at 408-299-2311. 
• Traffic and parking: Parking regulations for street sweeping will not be enforced. 

• Garbage and Recycling collection: Regular collection schedule. 

These facilities will be open 

• Sports Center 

• Blackberry Farm Golf Course  

 
These facilities will be closed 
 
• Library  

• Senior Center 

• Teen Center 
 
• Quinlan Community Center 
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